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03/06/2022  10:07:272022/1408/P COMMNT Osbert & Fiona 

Parker

Re. Planning at 81 Swains Lane. We noticed there was a new proposal to 81 Swain's Lane, showing the 

proposed new rear extension attached to our boundary wall. As everyone is aware, nothing should be attached 

to our property and as a result we are writing to formally object to the proposed plan in Application Number 

2022/1408/P & drawing number (828) 003_PL04
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